
 

 

June 18, 2021 

Hello All; 

Our last shoot was on May 29th, we had 16 shooters and believe it or not, it was unseasonably cold, 
and very windy (even for Centerburg standards). Rick Harkless hosted the shoot, and the Top Gun 
was Page Carr. 

Rick and I went to the Spring National Shoot in Friendship IN. it appeared to be busy in the 
campgrounds. The range also seemed busy as well but the vender’s area had a lot of closed doors. 
It was a good trip, we arrived after a downpour then it was pretty decent while we were there. 

The next club event is the Founder’s	Day	Weekend	Shoot	on	June	26	and	27. On Saturday 
morning we will have a “Table Match”, at 25 yards. The combined string measurement of the shots 
will give you the score. (Depending on how we do on time, it will be a minimum of 6 shots, a Max. 
of 10) The Shortest string is the winner. Please bring your own sighter target, and target frame if 
you wish. Shaders are also allowed, open sights only. Prizes for the Table Shoot will be a 
percentage of the take, so the more shooters, the more prize money, paying 1st-4th place.  

After a lunch break, we will have a moment of silence for our past members, and then for the 
afternoon we’ll have a Novelty Shoot with (merchandise prizes, 1st- 6th place). 

On Sunday it will be our normal paper target matches. Prizes will be Merchandise; every shooter 
takes home a prize. The top scoring (club member) will win a pipe tomahawk finished by Rick 
Harkless this year.  

I hope to bring all of the Raffle Items for viewing, this will be a great time to get your Raffle 
Tickets!! 

The Conservation Club welcomes us to camp for the weekend, so try and take advantage of this 
offer.   Hope to see you all at the range! 

Mark Hazel 
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